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REMEMBRANCE DAY 

 

The children have taken part in this year’s Remembrance day by       
decorating poppies which have been put up in displays around the 
school. They have also made some crosses which were sent to a      
military memorial garden. 
 

A special thank you to Ms Francis for her amazing cotton 
knitted poppies and for all the parent donations. All     
monies raised will be sent to the British legion’s poppy 
appeal. Thank you. 



    

 

 

 

Have a  great Weekend! 
Mrs Evans  - Head of School 

 

YEAR 1 AND 2 HOME LEARNING 

 

 
Flynn (Aurora Class) made a 
boat out of a cardboard box. He 
even wrote his numbers along 
the side! Well done Flynn – 
what a superstar.  

Alice (Aurora Class) has 
described fireworks and 
drawn a lovely, colourful 
firework display. Well 
done Alice! 

Aimee (Charm Class) has designed a 3D moving book to   
explain all about plants. Well done Aimee – superstar! 

Jaxon (Tower Class) collected 
leaves from the garden, dried them 
out and then created a beautiful   

Autumn poster! Well done Jaxon! 

Declan (Tower Class) created this lovely bonfire collage. He cut 
the pieces of paper out by himself! Well done Declan! 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

 

Next week is anti-bullying week. Your child will be talking and discussing bullying, along with discussing the    
effects that this has on people. To kick start the week off we will be taking part in `Odd socks day’ on Monday 
16th November. You could wear  
one fluffy sock and one spotty sock 

- the wilder the better! 
 

If you have any concerns about  
bullying please talk to your child’s  
class Teacher. 
 

Thank you. 



   COVID-19 INFORMATION PAGE 

 

Catch it! Bin it! Kill it! 
 

We are entering the cold and flu season and with the current 
situation regarding Covid 19, it is even more important that 
children remember the Catch it! Bin It! Kill it! routine.  
 

This, along with regular handwashing throughout the day is a 
vital way to reduce the transmission of infection, not only for 
Covid but also colds and flu during these challenging times. 
 

Please reinforce the Catch it! Bin It! Kill it! routine with your 
children at home.  
 

Thank you. 

 

NHS APP 

 

The new NHS Covid19 
app is now available to   
download. 
 

This app is available for 
anyone aged 16 years 
and above. Please follow 
the link for further infor-
mation. 
 

https://covid19.nhs.uk/
pdf/introducing-the-

app.pdf  

DFE HELPLINE FOR EDUCATION 

 

The DfE have set up a helpline for Education advice  
regarding the Covid-19 virus for staff and parents. 
 

Phone : 0800 046 8687 

 

Email : DfE.coronavirushelpline@education.gov.uk 

 

Opening hours : 8am to 6pm (Monday to Friday) 

COVID TESTING 

 

If parents or carers are unable to book a local Covid test 
slot, then they can use the email below explaining that 
the test is for a child attending a Plymouth school. The 
CCG team will triage those families with children and 
adults with symptoms and book them in for a test and 
provide information on how to get to the site. A priority is 
given to key worker parents, to help support the local key 
worker workforce and get staff back to work. 
 

d-ccg.cornwalldevon.urgenttesting@nhs.net 

 IMPORTANT INFORMATION FOR HOME 
SCHOOLING DURING ISOLATION OR  
QUARANTINE 

 

For children who are self-isolating or quarantining, we 
are pleased to direct you to the following link for 
Home Learning:- 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zknj4xs 

 

Please click on the appropriate year group and you 
can access lots of activities for your child. Your 
child’s teacher will also be in contact on eSchools or 
tapestry and they will be happy to answer any     
questions or respond to messages relating to Home 
Learning.  
 

If you require any information about logging into 
eSchools or Tapestry, or any information about your 
child’s learning while they are away from school, 
please do not hesitate to contact the school office  
who can make sure your query is directed to the 
teacher.   Thank you. 

FLU VACCINATIONS—ELECTRONIC CONSENT  
Remember to book your child’s on-line flu vaccination:- 

 

https://schoolimms.virgincare.co.uk/flu/2020/devon 




